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BEST BUY 
BURGLARY ATTEMPT 

 
 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a burglary attempt that 
occurred at approximately 05:08 A.M. this morning.  The burglary attempt 
occurred at the Best Buy located at 2829 North Federal Highway, Fort 
Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that unknown suspects attempted to break 
into the Best Buy by prying open the exterior roll up door in the loading dock 
area.  The roll up door was damaged; however, no entry was gained because of 
a second interior security gate behind the bay door.  Fort Lauderdale Police 
Officers responded to the alarm, but the suspects had already fled the area in an 
unknown direction. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this burglary is encouraged to contact 
Detective Michelle Burgess at 954-828-6561, Detective Robert Boharic at 954-
828-5645, or Broward County Crimes Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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